
Parents must be present at  

soccer training and games.  
Parents/guardians of Junior players   

must collect their child from the coach.  

 

Chairperson: Adrian Hughes 0400 280 742   Registrar: Sally Williams 0400 131 273  

Vice Chairperson: Linda Clark    Secretary: Jo Edwards      secretary@phusc.com.au  

PO BOX 36, Para Hills, S.A. 5096           www.phusc.com.au         Look us up on    

Para Hills United Soccer Club 

Newsletter  26 th May, 2016 

Canteen 
Open on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday nights 

and game days. 

EFTPOS now available @ Canteen 

$10 minimum purchase 

 

Keep the date Free 

Presentation Day  - Saturday 15th October 

Thank you to some of our Sponsors        Adrian: 0428 484 108 

 

PRO STYLE Garage doors  

         sponsoring U8 White   Scorpion Signs 

Richard Allwood: 0403 068 071     Andreas:  0435 632  558 

Quiz Night 

Saturday 16th July 
7 pm onwards 

$10 per person—10 people per table 
BYO drinks and nibbles to share 

Drinks available on the night 
Auctions and raffles 

Tickets can be purchased from the Canteen 

Please support our                 

2 Amateur Teams  
that play on Sunday afternoons. 

Check the notice board near the canteen 

for game times. 

Inflatable World 
Saturday 2nd July 

6 — 8 pm 
Come have an awesome time 

jumping and playing with soccer friends.  

Platters and soft drink included. 

PHUSC members $5 

Non– members $10 

10 Clayson Rd, Salisbury East 

PHUSC Committee 

Thank you to Sall Cartwright for your dedication 

to PHUSC for the last 2 seasons. Sall, who has 

been our secretary and Canteen Manager, has 

decided to dedicate her time to supporting her 

son’s team and we thank her for all her efforts. 

We welcome Jo Edwards as our new Secretary.  

The Club also is looking for a new           

Canteen Manager. We are taking expressions 

of interest for this position. Please come and 

chat to one of the committee if interested. 

Dennis Moore Trophy 

is awarded annually to the club that, in the opinion of referees, has demonstrated the 

highest level of professionalism to the game of football. This is an E&D Referees Association 

initiative to recognize the clubs that work hard to make the game successful. 


